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Comments: To whom it may concern, 

 

I have read the proposed plans for expansion of the tailings and I believe that alternative D will have the most

benefit with the least impact on Admiralty Island's environment and our National  Monument while still allowing for

important and responsible resource extraction. I know first hand of Hecla's (specifically the Greenscreek's

operation), commitment to the environment and dedication to the local community in which they operate. I believe

the plan is well thought out and all variables have been considered and accounted for in their plan. 

 

Thank you for welcoming the community's input and giving us a chance to be heard on an issue that affects us

all. 


